
Chairman and Committee members, 
 
I support 1487. I ranch in Southwest Adams County. Promotion of our beef is 
important to me and my fellow producers , but to use our dollars to promote foreign 
products is disgusting. It is a slap in the face to the consumer and producer alike.  
 
I feel these dollars should stay in North Dakota and promote our product. A 
slaughter facility, labeling ND beef built with checkoff dollars would be an example 
of promoting a product from pasture to table right here in North Dakota.  
 
Please vote YES on HB 1487. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Jamie Enerson 
 


